
 

Filming and Photography Policy  
Jenkins Law Library (“Law Library”) is a place for persons to engage in legal research. Filming and photography in the 

Law Library without permission is prohibited. Law Library patrons are prohibited from filming and photographing other Law 

Library patrons or otherwise disrupting patrons’ use of the Law Library. 

Law Library patrons are prohibited from harassing Law Library staff or otherwise disrupting Law Library services by 

engaging in filming or photography in the Law Library. Violation of this policy may result in the responsible patron being 

asked to leave the Law Library until such time as the patron, in the reasonable opinion of Law Library staff, is able to 

demonstrate an ability and willingness to comply with Law Library rules and policies. 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 9/2025 


	 
	Filming and Photography Policy  

